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Mt Isa Resident 11th October 2019 Letter to The 

LEAD Group 

 

Anonymous Mt Isa Resident 

Mt Isa, QLD, 4825 

11
th

 October, 2019 

Dear Elizabeth, 

Good news regarding changes to limit, further, human exposure to lead.  

On SBS TV today, the regular PBS news hour program on the US office of the EPA proposing 

changes to how communities test for lead in the water. This is the first change in 30 years. 

These changes, that have been proposed, are because of the Flint, Michigan trouble. Some of the 

changes include the water testing of water to schools and day care centres. 

Enclosed is my latest collection of items to do with lead. 

Regards, 

Anonymous Mt Isa Resident 

_____________________________________________________________________ 


